
Academic Integrity 

1. Introduction 

1.1 Start 

 

Academic Integrity @ASU! 

 

To begin, click the START button.   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



1.2 Welcome 

 

Welcome to the Academic Integrity @ASU tutorial! 

 

You can listen to or view the contents of this tutorial on the left menu.   

 

To navigate forward click the NEXT button located in the bottom right 
hand corner of this screen.   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



1.3 Learning Outcomes 

 

Upon completion of this tutorial you will be able to: 

 

 Understand the importance of academic integrity 

 

 Describe the five types of academic integrity at ASU 

 

 Identify the do’s and don’ts of academic integrity at ASU 

 

 Recognize consequences of academic dishonesty 

 

  

 

 



2. What is Academic Integrity? 

2.1 Definition 

 

Before we look at academic integrity closer, let’s look at the definition 
posted on the ASU website. It reads: 

 

“Integrity is a character-driven commitment to honesty, doing what 
is right, and guiding others to do what is right.  

 

Arizona State University students and faculty are expected to act with 
integrity in their educational pursuits.” 

 



2.2 Categories 

 

The ASU Provost’s Website describes five broad areas of Academic 
Integrity. These are: 

 

 Cheating on an academic evaluation or assignment 

 

 Plagiarizing 

 

 Academic deceit, such as fabricating data or information  

 

 Aiding academic integrity policy violations and inappropriately 
collaborating 

 

 Falsifying academic records 

 

Be sure to review https://provost.asu.edu/academic-integrity for 
details about these.  

 

  



 

 

2.3 Accidents Happen 

 

Most of the time, students accidentally violate academic integrity 
policies because they are new to the academic culture.  

 

This is your chance to become more aware so you can successfully 
comply with academic integrity requirements at ASU.  

 



3. Do's & Don'ts 

3.1 Do's & Dont's Tips 

 

Here are some Academic Integrity do’s and don’ts.  

 

These tips will help you stay on track when completing assignments.  

 



4. Academic Integrity: Consequences  

4.1 Consequences 

 

There are a range of consequences for academic dishonesty at ASU. 

 

These include: 

 

 receiving a reduced or failing grade for an assignment or course 

 

 expulsion or temporary removal from a major or program of study 
within an ASU school or college 

 

 getting an “XE” grade which is usually permanent on the student’s 
official transcript with the notation “failure due to academic 
dishonesty.”  

 

All of these consequences can be avoided by making yourself more 
aware of academic integrity and how to practice it in your academic 
work.  



5. E-Learning Battleship 

5.1 Academic Integrity Battleship 

 

Play the Academic Integrity Battleship Game! Let’s see what you 
remember from the Do’s and Don’ts.  

 

 



5.2 Gameboard 

 

Game Instructions: 

 

The object is to find, strike & sink the SS Academic Dishonesty ships 
at least 5 times by answering questions about academic integrity.  

 

Click on the S.S. Academic Dishonesty boxes board to find the ships. 
If a ship is underneath the chosen box, answer the question correctly 
to hit the ship.   

 

A miss will cause the S.S. Academic Integrity to be hit!   

 

 

5.3 Calculator 

 (Pick One, 1 points, 1 attempt permitted) 



 

 

5.4 Internship 

 (Pick One, 1 points, 1 attempt permitted) 

 

 



5.5 Purchase 

 (Pick One, 1 points, 1 attempt permitted) 

 

 

5.6 Attendance 

 (Pick One, 1 points, 1 attempt permitted) 

 



5.7 Paper 

 (Pick One, 1 points, 1 attempt permitted) 

 

 

5.8 Assignment 

 (Pick One, 1 points, 1 attempt permitted) 

 

 



5.9 Form 

 (Pick One, 1 points, 1 attempt permitted) 

 

 

5.10 Policy 

 (Pick One, 1 points, 1 attempt permitted) 

 

 



5.11 Results Slide 

 (Results Slide, 0 points, 1 attempt permitted) 

 

 

Click on the NEXT button to continue tutorial 

 



6. Conclusion 

6.1 Learning Outcomes 

 

Now that you have completed this tutorial, you can: 

 

 Understand the importance of academic integrity 

 

 Describe the five types of academic integrity at ASU 

 

 Identify the do’s and don’ts of academic integrity at ASU 

 

 Recognize consequences of academic dishonesty 

 



6.2 Conclusion 

 

Congratulations, you’ve completed the Academic Integrity @ASU 
tutorial! 

 

Click on “Tutorials” to return to the Tutorials page or “Next” to 
complete a brief quiz. 
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